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AN INTERSATIONAL INITIATIVE
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FOR THE SUPPORT OF FECPLE

WFFECTED BY HIV/ AllxS

July 7, 1993

We are sorry that you were unable to attend the workshop: Community Based AIDS
Prevention and Care in Africa: Building on Local Initiatives, co-sponsored by The II
Population Council and The Wellcome Foundation Ltd's Positive Action programme at |
the IX International Conference on AIDS in Berlin.

The meeting provided an excellent opportunity for participants from different parts of
the world to learn about the efforts of practitioners in Africa dealing with the
consequences of AIDS in that region.

Please find enclosed a leaflet which briefly describes the programme of work being
carried out by The Population Council with the support of The Wellcome Foundation's
Positive Action Programme.

A summary report of the meeting is being produced and we logk forward te sending
you a copy of this shortly.

Should you require further copies of the leaflet or if you have any questions about this'
or any other activities undertaken by The Population Council or Positive Action, please
do not hesitate to contact us at the addresses listed.

With kind regards,
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Dr Colette Dehlot Dr Andrew Revell
The Population Council The Wellcome Foundation Ltd.




